
 

 

 

GREATER LETABA MUNICIPALITY 

ERRATUM NO. 3/2023 

 

Kindly note that there was an error identified on the specification for Supply and delivery of 22 X 6M3 Skip 
bins bid no. GLM029/2023 that was published in the Sowetan dated 4th of May 2023.  
The correct quantity is 22 not 7 on the specification.  

 
The municipality apologises for the inconvenience caused. 

Enquiries: Ms. Ramafalo MP 087 086 7471   or Ms. Mtebule TY 087 086 7491. 
 

Sewape MO 
Municipal Manager 


